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To: Michelle Hall <mhall@selu.edu>

Michelle,

A HIPS faculty committee has examined our current MFA plan for the BA in Political Science and elected to
continue using it through the current 2010‐11 academic year.  The Department of History and Political
Science is developing a new, more comprehensive plan for implementation in 2011‐12.
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